
Dates for the Diary
Thur 22nd Oct – School Photograph Day
Thur 22nd Oct – Last day-HALF TERM 
Friday 23rd Oct. – Staff inset day
Mon 2nd Nov. – Back to school
Fri 18th Dec. – Last day of term for Christmas
Mon 4th Jan – Staff inset day
Tues 5th Jan – Back to school

Instead of Parents Evening this term, teachers 
will send out a short report on Thursday 15th

October updating you on how your child has 
settled back into school and the targets they are 
working on.  You are still welcome to communicate 
with your teachers on Showbie.

Christmas Cards
This week your child 
will bring home a 
Christmas card they have 
designed. If you would like to make 
an order, please send the design/ 
order form to school by no later 
than Friday 16 October. Payments 
are to be made via Parentpay.
Please note if payment has not 
been made by 16 October then we 
will not be able to place your 
order for you.

Lunch – Next week, lunches 
will be……
Monday 12th Oct
choice of sandwiches

Tuesday 13th Oct 
Hot dog or Burger with 
wedges & sweetcorn

Wednesday 14th Oct
Roast Chicken Dinner

Thursday 15th Oct 
All Day Breakfast

Friday 16th October
Fish, chips and peas

Your child can choose the hot meal 
or bring their own lunchbox on the 
day.  We are hoping to move 
towards offering choices as soon 
as we can.

Data Collection Sheets
Please return this important 
information to the office, if 
you haven’t done already. Thank 
you

Toast
Remember our new way to pay 
for playtime toast: £1 in an 
envelope, with your 
child’s name on, 
every Monday.

Celebration Worship & Harvest
Well done to the Crocodiles, who earned the most 
points for silver and gold behaviour and learning.  
Happy Birthday to those children celebrating this week!

Thank you for all your wonderful harvest gifts. The 
children have had a lovely day and will share their 
learning with you during Celebration 
Worship. The link will be published over 
the weekend.
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Thank you everyone, for all 
your good wishes and support 
over the last week.  The lovely 
messages have kept everyone 
going in school and 
at home.  Currently, 
everyone at home is 
safe and well.

Photographs
The photographer
will be in school on:

Thursday 22nd October

Each child will have a school photo 
on their own and one with their 
siblings in school. Sadly, we cannot 
have younger siblings included this 
year.  The order form will come 
home for you to complete. 
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